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From: Aimee Jost <   
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 8:59 AM 
To: PUC‐PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Sweet land Wind Farm EL19‐012 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

  

I am a landowner in the Sweetland Wind Farm-docket number(EL19-012) and I would like to take this 

opportunity to express my opinion on how beneficial I believe this project could be for the environment. We 

need to explore more means of power and this is a great way to do so. I also feel that this will be of great 

benefit to the surrounding areas as it will bring in revenue in many different ways to that small community and 

area. I would like for the PUC to approve Sweetland's application so that the project can receive its' permit. 

  

Thank you, 

Aimee and Brian Jost  

  

Sturgis, SD  57786 
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